
THE CRAGGY WARRIOR

Welcome to the Craggy Warrior. Our newsletter 
will be published four times a year: September, December, March and June. 
We will keep you updated on happenings and activities of the Alumni 
Association. 
                                                        
The Alumni Association sponsors two scholarships for graduating seniors. 
To help fund this, we have partnered with Rastelli Direct.  20% of all sales 
goes directly to our account. The quality of food is outstanding and does not 
cost much more than the high quality foods that you would find in an 
upscale market.  Please check out the site and make a retail purchase. 
Thank you for your help. 

www.myrastellidirect.com/MHSAA 

Friday, November 4, 2011 is Homecoming. The Warriors will be playing the 
Hopkinton Hillers at 7PM on the High School field. Please join us from 5-7 to 
tailgate before the game. It will be a fun way to gather with friends and 
reminisce about the good old times. 

“There are bonds with the kids you grew up with, then eventually grew away 
from. You remain the custodians of one another’s earliest memories – your 
shared piece of history that, in many ways shapes the person you become.” 

Sandra A. Miller in a Boston Globe Article 8/21/11 

The Alumni Association will be hosting a Trivia Night at the Legion in 
February. Stay tuned for the date and time. Please join us. 

Become a member of MHS Alumni! Register free at: 
http://medfieldhighschoolalumniassociation.org/alumni-registration/


